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Dear Most Worshipful Brother Grand Chancellor,

I would like to pass warmest fraternal greetings from the Grand Master of the United 
Grand Lodge of Georgia MW Brother Levan Kistauri to your Grand Master MW Brother Jorge 
Narciso Pérez Catzin and all the brethren of the Gran Logia de Estado Andrés Quintana 
Roo.

I am writing to you with reference to your letter dated August 23, 2023 in which your Grand 
Master took initiative and proposed execution of a treaty of mutual recognition of 
regularity. 

The United Grand Lodge of Georgia considered your proposal on the meeting of High 
Council of Grand O�cers on February 29th, 2024 and approved execution of the treaty with 
your Grand Lodge.

Having the absolute certainty about the regularity of the Gran Logia de Estado Andrés 
Quintana Roo, we would like to ask you to send us a draft of the treaty of mutual 
recognition of regularity.

We are firmly sure that the execution of the treaty will be a good start of deep fraternal 
links between our Grand Lodges.
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